
 

 

 

May 2, 2022     

  
Mr. Steve Malizia 
Town Administrator 
12 School Street 
Hudson, NH  03051 

  
RE:   Staffing/Needs Assessment of Municipal Departments in Town Hall 
  
Dear Steve:  
 
I am pleased to provide you with the completed Staffing/Needs Assessment of Municipal 
Departments in Town Hall. A copy of the report is also being sent to you electronically. 
 
  
Your cooperation and assistance along with input received from Town Hall Departments and 
Select Board Members have been greatly appreciated. Thank you again for the opportunity to 
have been of service to the Town of Hudson. This study provides you with an assessment along 
with recommendations and options to consider both now and in the future as Hudson 
continues to grow. I look forward to working with the Town in the future on any projects that I 
might be able to assist. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
  
Sincerely,  
  

Carol M. Granfield  

  
Carol M. Granfield, ICMA-CM  
Senior Management Consultant  
Director of Human Resource Services  
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